
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the16th 

November 2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 9th November 2023. The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record.  

 

Matters Arising. 

 

Coors have carried out a survey for a python. A report will be sent to the club. 

The trainer for personal licences has been contacted. 

Reupholstery in the hall is underway. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

It was noted that outgoing are exceeding sales – 50%. The 21st birthday party was a success.  

 

Correspondence.  

None 

 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

Any other business. 

 

The fire escape lights were questioned. It was explained that they are being replaced with led lights. 

Compliance with works caried out on 299 was discussed. 

The professional visual of the club Facebook page was discussed and Jack will contribute. 

Carpet in the bar will be referred to a member. 

A handrail on the stage steps was requested.   

 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 

 


